
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  April 5, 2021 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
ONLINE LEARNING UPDATE: While we are still offering our families a choice to learn online, our 
numbers continue to drop as more students are returning to learn here in-person. Here are our current 
online numbers by grade level: 
 

Kindergarten: 2 
1st Grade: 2 
2nd Grade: 6 
3rd Grade: 2 
4th Grade: 1 
Special Day: 1 
 
Total:  14 
 
National Paraprofessionals Day: Last Thursday, April 1st, was National Paraprofessionals Day! We have 
an amazing team of paraprofessionals here at Homedale Elementary School. They work so hard and are 
completely dedicated to helping our students and staff in any way possible. To say thank you for all their 
hard work, Mr. Castleton recently took the group out to lunch at the Bowling Alley!  

 
 
 
 
 



 
PREPARING FOR ISAT TESTING: Our 3rd and 4th Grade classes have been taking ISAT interim tests for the 
past several months in preparation for ISAT testing. Testing will begin on Monday, April 12th and will 
likely be completed before the end of the month. Mr. Castleton plans to make classroom visits this week 
to speak to students and encourage and challenge them before testing begins.  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
April 12th ISAT Testing Begins 
April 16th Staff Inservice 
May 7th Student Support and Enrichment / Staff Inservice  
May 24-26th HES Field Days 


